
Paper  Based  By-laws
Transition to Electronic!
As many of you are aware, from 11 October 2021, the Registrar
General has announced a major step in the transition away from
paper-based registration of by-laws (and other documentation)
in NSW.

So, what will the changes to the land titles system in NSW
mean?

Read  on  for  more  specific  details  in  this  recent  NSWLRS
release.

Our Dedicated By-law Registration Team
If you need assistance registering your by-laws electronically
we have an experienced and dedicated by-law registration team
who are ready to help you.

CLICK HERE FOR HELP WITH ELECTRONIC BY-LAW REGISTRATIONS

For all NSW strata legal advice including by-laws, building
defects and levy collections contact us here or call 02 9562
1266, we’re happy to assist.
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